
 

Memorandum 22-017 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  JANUARY 18, 2022  

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF BOB SHAVELSON & REAPPOINTMENT OF MARK 
ZEISET TO THE PORT & HARBOR ADVISORY COMMISSION  

Bob Shavelson is appointed to the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission to fill the seat vacated by 
Steve Zimmerman. His term will begin February 1, 2022 and expire February 1, 2025. 

Mark Zeiset is reappointed to the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission.  His new term expires 
February 1, 2025. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the appointment of Bob Shavelson and reappointment of Mark Zeiset to the Port and Harbor 
Advisory Commission. 

 


